

SHIFTING DULLNESS

DAVISON SOCIETY NEWSLETTER DUKE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

HOSPITAL BOX 2889

September 22 - 29, 1972

JUNIOR MEDICAL STUDENTS: The U.S. Public Health Service announces the Senior Commissioned Officer Student Training and Extern Program for the 1973-1974 academic year. The program allows a medical student to enter the U.S. Public Health Service Peserve Corps as a Junior Assistant grade officer (equivalent to a Navy Ensign) while still in training. The officer is placed on active duty at his medical school to complete the final year of training, during which time he receives the full pay and allowances of his grade and, in addition, his tuition and fees are paid by the Public Health Service. In return for this support, the officer obligates himself to active duty with the U.S. Public Health Service following completion of internship. In order to receive additional information, mail one of the prepaid cards to the Commissioned Personnel Operations Division, Rockville, Maryland. These cards are found on the bulletin board in the Medical Student Lounge. The deadline for receipt of applications is February 1, 1973.

BIOCHEMISTRY SEMINAR: Dr. William D. Phillips, Associate Research Director, E.I. DuPont De Nemours & Co., Inc., in Wilmington, Delaware, will speak on "Recent Studies on the Iron-Sulfur Centers of Ferredoxins" on Friday, September 22, 1972 at 12:30 P.M. in room 147, Medical Science I Building, Duke University Medical Center. Coffee will be served at 12:15 in the lobby.

STUDENT SEMINAR: David Burleson, from the Department of Biochemistry, Duke University Medical Center, will speak on "Interferon: Mechanism of Action" on Wednesday. September 27, 1972 at 4:00 P.M. in room 147, Medical Sciences I Building. Coffee will be served at 3:45 in the lobby.

BIOCHEMISTRY SEMINAR: Dr. Philip D. Harriman, Department of Biochemistry, Duke University Hedical Center, will speak on "Transduction by Bacteriophage P1" on Friday. September 29, 1972 at 12:30 P.M. in room 147, Medical Sciences I Building, Duke University Medical Center. Coffee will be served at 12:15 in the lobby.